08/14/2011
Bobby Lamb
Editor
The Advocate
Baton Rouge, LA

Dear Bobby Lamb,

On September 13th RTE announced their plan to aid the local Baton Rouge community.

RTE announced their plan to hire 20 people to join their team after announcing their expansion. The application process starts September 15th and the company plans to hire at least 75% from the local community to lend a hand to the surrounding area. This plan is corresponding with President Obama’s latest plan of employment and tax cuts. RTE is looking forward to their new additions to the staff.

I have videos of interviews with employees if you want them. I will be following up this pitch within the next 48 hours. I look forward to hearing from you.


Sincerely,



Hillary Bourke
Public Relations Director
